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As the Economic Development director in the region I am in favor of increasing 

boating fee's for the Aquatic Invasive Species Prevention Fund. We are facing a 

major economic disaster if the quagga, zebra or golden Mussel where to make it into 

our watershed. We need money allocated for education, outreach and inspection 

checkpoints. This funding would certainly help! 


